
 

1 
 

Glasshouses CP School 

Weekly Newsletter 

Summer Term 2017 

  

  

PPPrPrmarm 

Friday 16th June 2017 

PTFA Clothing Collection 

Thank you for all your bags of clothing.  We managed to weigh in at 

175kg.  The PTFA will let us know how much we raised in due course.  

The company have informed us that in future they will be accepting 

sheets, pillow cases and other bedding items (no duvets or pillows). 

This has raised £70 for School funds. Thank you for all your support.  

Urgent Message from the Office 

As we are nearing the end of this academic year could I please ask that 

all payments outstanding are made next week as we have to start to 

close down ParentPay etc.  Mrs Hanson will be sending reminder texts to 

any parents whose accounts are in arrears so please go on line, check 

your account and settle any outstanding amounts.  Your help in this 

matter is very much appreciated. 

Class 1 Spring Walk – Thursday 15th June 

Class 1 had a lovely Spring Walk on Thursday.  Thank you to parents for 

accompanying us on our walk.  The children enjoyed seeing nature at its 

most beautiful. 

Nidderdale Bird Song Workshop – AONB – Friday 16th June 

Class 3 children are looking forward to their Bird Song Workshop this 

afternoon.  We will report next week on the workshop. 

SOS – Workforce Needed – Summer Play Preparations 

We are hoping to have the stage up and running at the beginning of next 

week, thank you for the helpers this morning who carried the stage up 

from the cellar. We are now putting the stage together and putting up the 

sides, so any offer of help on Monday morning would be appreciated. We 

have many budding stars amongst the children and this summer’s play is 

already looking amazing.  Tickets will be issued next week. 
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Reminder – After School Clubs Next Week 

Just a reminder that there will be NO Craft Club or Baking Club on 

Tuesday 20th June due to Parents Evening and NO Football Club on 

Thursday 22nd June as we are holding our Sports Day 

Parents Evening – Tuesday 20th June 

An email was sent home on Wednesday regarding booking your time slot 

for parents evening which is being held on Tuesday for Years Reception to 

Year 5 and Tuesday 11th July for our Year 6 children.  Please ensure that 

you book a slot if you would like to discuss your child’s progress. Slips 

sent home tonight for appointments already booked, please see in your 

child’s red bag. 

PFTA News  

PFTA BBQ –  Date for your diary, Sunday, 23rd July in the afternoon. We 

have rearranged the date as the previous date clashed with a festival for 

many of our families. We hope that this new date will enable more 

families to attend. We will get back to you in the near future with a time 

and further details. Ken has kindly agreed for us to hold this event on 

Glasshouses Cricket field which will enable the children to have lots of fun 

and games. 

PFTA Meeting-Please come along to the PFTA meeting on Friday, 23rd June 

2.30pm in School. We can make plans for our Summer BBQ, and arrange 

gifts for our Year 6 leavers. Please try to attend as numbers have been 

quite low at recent meetings.  

Please find below the 100club winners 

 
    March    April     May     June 

1 st    HG Beever    J Beesley    P Bamford    K Klauser 
2nd    J Fullen    M Thompson    P Newband    J Holt 

3rd    P Bamford    B Clarkson    G Hoffman    C Milburn 
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Sports Day – Thursday 22nd June – 1.30-3.30pm 

Sports Day will take place on Thursday 22nd June at 1.30 p.m. at the Cricket 

Field, weather permitting. We will walk across with the children after lunch. We 

will then have our races and tea. Children will be taken home by parents from 

the cricket field, walk home if you have given your written permission or 

collected from the ground at 3.30 p.m. Please ensure that you are clear in your 

arrangements on the consent form and that your child is aware of these 

arrangements. No child will be allowed to leave by themselves at 3.30 p.m. 

unless we have written permission on the form. If your child is being collected by 

relatives, taxi or other means eg Sunflowers or childminder, please ensure that 

they are aware of the finish time and location (Glasshouses Cricket Field). 

All children need their P.E. kit in school on this day and a hat as there is very 

little shade at the field. Please ensure that your child has sun cream etc applied 

in the morning if the weather is warm and suitable warm and waterproof 

clothing if it is looking like rain. Could you also send in a drink for your child to 

take across, a drinks bottle with water would be ideal so they can have several 

drinks as required. 

Could I please ask that parents send in donations of food to enable our children 

to enjoy a picnic tea after their races. The children will finish their races then line 

up outside the cricket pavilion where the PTA set out a lovely tea for the children 

to choose from. If the weather is good they enjoy their picnic on the grass. If the 

weather is bad the children will squeeze into the pavilion! The PTFA are 

requesting offers of help on the day to serve the tea.  Please try to sign up to 

make this a successful day for all.  

Please look at the list below for your food donation. Please send in sufficient for 

6 children.  

Reception – Selection of sandwiches, e.g. ham, cheese, egg 

Year 1 –    Sausage rolls or savoury pies e.g. pork pie, with vegetable sticks 

Year 2 –    Mini sausages, cheese cubes/pineapple cubes, scotch eggs 

Year 3 -    Selection of sandwiches, quiche or savoury pie 

Year 4 –   Selection of Sandwiches, Crisps or savoury snacks e.g. quavers etc 

Year 5 –   Sweet things including fairy buns, crispy buns, etc 

Year6 –    Buns, cakes or fresh fruit cut into child sized slices. 
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Please bring into school on Thursday morning (22nd June). Please name any 

containers you require back or send in containers that can be thrown away 

afterwards. Thank you.  Should the weather be raining we will hold a Beetle 

Drive and tea on Friday in the school hall.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Sports Day: Thursday 22nd June 

Name of child/ren ___________________ 

Please tick  

 I will be attending Sports Day and will take my child/ren home with me 

 I will not be attending Sports Day and I give permission for my child/ren to 

walk home. 

 I will collect my child from the Cricket Field at 3.30 p.m. 

 Other arrangement eg Sunflowers, taxi __________________________ 

Emergency telephone number __________________  

Signed _________________________    

(Name__________________________) 

 

 

 


